Pamela Oakley
1 Hill Farm Close
Leavesden
Watford WD257BG
 
Mobile: 07884210414.  Email:  pamela.oakley@googlemail.com

12th February 2020


Dear Parents

NETBALL COACHING CLUB – YEAR 5/6

The Netball Club will restart on Friday 28th February 2020 and will run for 6 weeks until 
Friday 3rd April 2020 and will take place either in the playground or in the school hall.
PLEASE NOTE:  Friday 3rd April there will be a netball session starting at 2.15pm.

The Session start time is 3.30pm and will finish at 4.30pm.   Please make arrangements for collection of your child from the side entrance to the junior school at 4.30pm.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Payment will be £25.00 which is to be paid prior to the first session of the term or on the first session day, either in an envelope to the school office or to myself (Cheques or cash to be made payable to Mrs Pamela Oakley).

Please return the form below with the payment and add your contact telephone number

Yours sincerely

Mrs P Oakley.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dear Mrs Oakley.

Netball Coaching:  Spring Term

I enclose £

Contact telephone number in the event of emergency______________________________  

Child’s Name_______________________________Class_____________________________

Signature of Parent/Carer______________________Date____________________________

